
News for Social Justice Representatives 

 

We are currently working on gathering information from across Canada on those members who are 

social justice reps at their council or conference level. This information will give us a better idea of the 

breadth of our growing social justice network while enabling us to improve communications within this 

network. If you have recently submitted this information, there is no need to do so again. We would 

appreciate hearing from you if you are a social justice rep by sending your name, email and home 

council/conference to Jim Paddon at jim@ssvp.on.ca. 

The ONRC has taken a leading role in social justice but we still have lots of room for future growth. At 

our recent ONRC meeting in Brantford, we had about 30 social justice reps attend our first ever regional 

wide meeting. We plan on having another social justice meeting at our 2020 AGM taking place April 

17/18 in Waterloo, so please plan on attending.  

I would also request you to consider taking an active role in our national housing campaign in your home 

council or conference. There will be an action plan distributed to all regions later this year. In addition, if 

you have any questions or requests for assistance on a social justice topic, please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jim Paddon, Chair 
National Social Justice Committee 
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